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From: Alex Chrusciak

Sent: 30 July 2021 13:47

To: Councillor Phil Chapman
Subject: Phone message

Dear Clir Chapman

I'm sorry | missed your call. I've tried to call you back a couple of times but you’ve been engaged. I'm around all
afternoon if you wish to speak.

Kind regards, Alex

Mr Alex Chrusciak B {(Hons) DipTP MBA MRTPI | Senior Manager — Development Management (Interim) | Cherwell District
Council | 01295 227034 | alex.chrusciak@cherwell-dc.gov.uk

Coronavirus (COVID-19): In response to the latest Government guidance and until further notice, the Planning
Service has been set up to work remotely, from home. Customers are asked not to come to Bodicote House but
instead to phone or email the Planning Service on 01295 227006: planning@cherwell-dc.gov.uk. For the latest
information about how the Planning Service is impacted by COVID-19, please check the website:
www.cherwell.gov.uk.



